Town Hall

Wareham Recycling Committee Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES December 17, 2010

The meeting opened at 7:06 pm. In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Marilyn Field, Wanda Savery Guest: Sara Savery Missing: Dr. Sherman Gleason, Cara Winslow (BOS), Joey Enos, Frank Richardson

- November minutes distributed and accepted as printed by unanimous vote
- The financial report was given by Jack Dixon
- Jack and/or Jennifer will check with the BOH regarding liaison for recycling
- Jack wondered if the black boxes at the high school can be used bottles and cans
- Jack reported that patrons are able to find us now because of the new signs
- Sara Savery presented report on middle school renaissance and green team programs. In one week before the end of school last year the middle school recycled two thousand pounds of paper.
- Marilyn will check with the Boys and Girls Club near the middle school regarding recycling from ABC. Discussion held.
- Marilyn reported that the center has several middle school students who are working towards an end of the year school trip
- Marilyn reported that the tax inset was given to the Town Treasurer to put input with the next tax bill.
- Marilyn reported she spoke with Cara Wilson regarding PAYT program issues. She plans to attend the January meeting.
- Marilyn met with the town accountant regarding errors on recycling accounts. They will be corrected.

Meeting adjourned at 8:06 pm

Mushin Sala Johnsfer Gady, Committee Chairman